
 
Dearest SRA,  
Hey everyone! I hope you’ve been having a great term and are ready for reading week! 
SRA science is working on getting our feet back on the ground and planning for future 
projects. 
 
MSS Collaboration 
We have been meeting with the MSS President and Year Reps to solidify our 
relationships with them, but also to plan collaborative events to engage a greater group 
of students. We will be presenting at their General Assembly, and will continue to report 
to them throughout the year. We are also planning an event in October with the Year 
Reps as a destressing social. We also plan to have more regular meetings, and have 
been invited to report at their Executive meetings.  
 
During the summer, we also meet with the Associate Dean of Science and will continue 
to meet with her to hold accountability throughout the year.  
 
Planning for Symposium 
Unfortunately, last year our research symposium in collaboration with the OER had to be 
cancelled due to a lack of availability of venues. However, we plan to revamp this event 
for the second semester. Our caucus is in the beginning stages of preparing for this 
event.  
 
Best, 
 
SRA Science 

. 
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